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50-293
MEMORANDUM FOR: James W. Deviin, Chief

Physical Protection Section, Region I
FROM: Loren L. Bush, Chief, Physical Security Section

Division of Safeguards & Radiolojical Safety Inspection, IE
SUBJECT : NMSS RESPONSE TO AN EVALUATION MEMORANDUM -~ PILGRIM

NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT 1, (50-293); UNRESOLVED
ITEM AND SECURITY PLAN IMPLEMENTATION

Attached 1s NMSS' response to your memorandum of Aucgust 4, 1980. We have
enclosed all related correspondence for vour convenience.

Although no requirement exists for referencing a NUREG Reg. Guide or Review
Guideline in the security plan, it is the inspector's responsibility to ensure
that the site security procedures incorporate the appropriate guidance and
recormendations.

The remainder of the memorandum is self-explanatory. Please let us know if
you have any residual problems or gquestions.

Loren L. Bush, Chief

Physical Security Section

Division of Safeguards & Radiological
Safety Inspection, IE

Enclosures:

1. McCorkle to Brown memo, /4(75’1”TF775§\
datad March 30, 1981 /_'\6\
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3. Martin to Howard memo, ¢y Mayg |
dated August 4, 1980 ! aan 980 2
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